Public Hearing Notice

Town of Bethlehem
Public Hearing Notice

The Board of Selectmen will hold a Second Public Hearing Monday February 1, 2021 at 6:00 PM at their regularly scheduled Select Board meeting to review a proposed Noise Ordinance for the Town of Bethlehem.  Public comment is welcome.  Copies of the proposed Ordinance will be available in the Selectmen’s Office during regular business hours.  The proposed ordinance can also be e-mailed to you by request.  Please e-mail request to admin@bethlehemnh.org.

Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/210605342?pwd=RlMyRVNKUWZIZk1wdFFYaWJFZ2dKdz09

Meeting ID: 210 605 342
Password: 087588
One tap mobile
+13126266799,,210605342# US (Chicago)
+16465588656,,210605342# US (New York)

Dial by your location
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York)
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
        +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)
        +1 253 215 8782 US
        +1 301 715 8592 US

[bookmark: _Hlk26194509][bookmark: _Hlk48812744]If you have trouble accessing or hearing the call, please email admin@bethlehemn.org     

 



